
Public Meeting 

Announcement 

 

The City of Byron will host a public 

meeting on January 10th, 2024, at the 

Toomersville Community Center at 

6:00 P.M. This meeting will address a 

potential grant for sidewalks in several 

areas within the city. Refreshments 

will be served, and everyone is 

welcome to attend. 

 

If you need any further information, you may 

contact The City Administrator, Tiffany 

Sandefur at 478-294-9176 or 

tsandefur@byronga.com 


